"Train up a child in the way he should go..." - Proverbs 22:6

2025-2026 School Year

## Washlines

The Newsletter for

Willmar Area Scholars at Home, Inc.

Greetings from WASH, Inc.!

If you are receiving this packet of information, it means that you are on our list of past, potential, or present home educators. We want to give you the opportunity to become a part of WASH, Inc. this upcoming year if you would so choose. If your status is such that you would rather not receive a similar letter next year, please send us an email letting us know that we should remove your name from our database.

WASH, Inc. is the Willmar area support group for home educators. As a member of WASH, you will receive information about field trips, guest speakers, bus trips, and any other pertinent information. You will also receive a membership and business directory as well as a membership card. You will notice that WASH dues are \$30 for the year, but there is a \$10 extra fee to receive the newsletter in the mail monthly. If you are interested in becoming a member, please fill out the enclosed membership form and mail it with your check to the address on the form.

We hope you will consider joining WASH, Inc. this year. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

The WASH Board

Becky Jaenisch, President, Treasuer

Robin Arends Vice President

Diane Walter, Secretary /Database Coordinator

Email: info@washlines.org Web: www.washlines.org Phone: (320)894-4763